“Last Bell” Ceremony at the , Evrika”
Theoretical Lyceum in Rabnita - A
Tribute to Perseverance and
Educational Values

On May 30, 2025, representatives of the Bureau for Reintegration Policies, together
with the Head of the Office of the People’s Advocate in Varnita, participated in the
solemn event dedicated to the end of the academic year at the , Evrika” Theoretical
Lyceum in the city of Rabnita.

The event was attended by pupils, teachers, parents, and guests, including a
representative of the European Union Delegation to the Republic of Moldova.

During the ceremony, the representatives of the Bureau for Reintegration Policies
conveyed congratulations from the Deputy Prime Minister for Reintegration, addressed
to the pupils and all participants in the educational process. Appreciation and gratitude
were expressed for the efforts and courage of the lyceum'’s staff in upholding
standards of education and identity despite ongoing obstacles and pressure from the
structures of the region.

The commitment of constitutional authorities to provide continuous and concrete
support to Romanian-language educational institutions on the left bank of the Nistru
River was reaffirmed, reflecting their responsibility to all citizens of the country and
respect for democratic, European, and national values.

The ,Evrika” Theoretical Lyceum in Rabnita remains a symbol of national traditions
and loyalty to the ideals of free, inclusive, and quality education.




